
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     

Mt. SAC Planning Document Ready for Review 

The first complete draft of Mt. San Antonio College’s 2018 Educational and Facilities 
Master Plan (EFMP) is available for review.  Mt. SAC is seeking comments on the plan, which 
serves as the foundation for other components of the college’s integrated planning process 
and cycle of continuous quality improvement.  The document has been in the making for 18 
months. Reviewers are asked to look for factual errors and/or areas in which something should 
be added. 

The specific purposes of the EFMP are described as follows: 

 Develop and analyze internal and external data to identify the major challenges that
currently exist or are anticipated to exist in the next 10 years;

 Project the College’s overall growth and the growth of programs and services over the
next 10 years;

 Provide a common foundation for discussion about the College’s programs and
facilities;

 Develop recommendations for site and facilities improvements that are informed by
educational planning;

 Provide a foundation for other College plans, such as the Strategic Plan and the
Technology Plan; and

 Inform the public of the College’s intentions and garner support for the services
provided in and to the community.

Comments about grammar, pagination, or format issues should not be included as the final 
document will be carefully reviewed for these details.   

The individual chapters are posted on the Mt. SAC website at 
http://www.mtsac.edu/efmp/documents_to_review.html. 

Feedback is due by March 14, 2018.  If you have questions or prefer to send an email, 
submit your feedback to Mikaela Klein at mikaela.klein@mtsac.edu, or call (909) 274-4850. 
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